
From: Watkins, Sherry <Sherry.Watkins@myClearwater.com>  
Sent: Monday, December 03, 2018 2:18 PM 
To: Call, Rosemarie <Rosemarie.Call@myClearwater.com> 
Cc: Sprague, Nicole <Nicole.Sprague@myClearwater.com>; Parry, Mark 
<Mark.Parry@MyClearwater.com> 
Subject: FW: 850 Bayway; HDA2018-10002; Parcel No. 17-29-15-05058-004-0130 
 
Rosemaire, Please find email below that was received.  
 
Letter of objection: HDA2018-10002 - Decade Properties Inc., 850 Bayway Blvd. 
Good afternoon, Please find email below for case HDA2018-10002 - Decade Properties Inc., 850 Bayway Blvd 
going to the January  going to City council on January 17 & February 07, 2019. 

For City Council. 
Thank you, 
Sherry L. Watkins, Administrative Analyst 
City of Clearwater, Planning and Development Department 
100 S Myrtle Avenue, Suite 210 
Clearwater Florida 33756 
727-562-4582 

 
 
From: Parry, Mark <Mark.Parry@MyClearwater.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, November 27, 2018 10:58 AM 
To: Watkins, Sherry <Sherry.Watkins@myClearwater.com> 
Subject: 850 Bayway; HDA2018-10002; Parcel No. 17-29-15-05058-004-0130 
 

 

Sherry, 

I have a letter of objection to the proposal for the record. 

 

Mark 

 
From: John <john.bechakas@verizon.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 27, 2018 10:05 AM 
To: Parry, Mark 
Subject: Parcel No. 17-29-15-05058-004-0130  
  

HDA2018-10002 Assigned Planner:  Mark Parry 
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We are contacting the Planning and Development 
Department to formally lodge our strongest objection to 
this project.  We believe further commercial development 
in Clearwater Point 3 will result in uncalled for additional 
congestive traffic and be a detriment to our quiet 
community atmosphere. 

  
Hopefully other residents feel as strongly. 

  
Sincerely, 

  
        John and Toula Bechakas 

        868 Bayway Blvd  Apt 310 

        Clearwater Beach, FL  33767 

  
  
 


